
 

 

Construction Reminder – October 18, 2024 
 
UPCOMING COMMON AREA IMPACTS  
We want to ensure our tenants and guests are aware of any impacts to daily routines 
at the property, and to ensure everyone’s safety. As such, construction notices like 
this, as well as wayfinding signage, posters and axiis posts will be shared throughout 
the redevelopment. 
 

HANOVER BRIDGE INACCESSIBLE — FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2024  

• The Hanover Bridge will be closed starting at 6 PM on Friday, October 18. Please 
use alternate routes for C-Train access to 3rd Street, 1st Street, and Centre Street 
stations. 

 
  
Please follow all posted signage to ensure your safety, and the safety of others.  


